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STAFF'S FOURTH DA TA REQUEST 
VIA EMAIL 

Re: Docket No. 20200220-EI - Petition for approval of electric vehicle charging pilot 
program, by Tampa Electric Company. 

Dear Mr. Beasley: 

By this letter, the Commission staff requests that Tampa Electric Company (TECO) provide 
responses to the following data request no later than March 1, 2021. 

1. Please refer to paragraph 31 of the petition. 

a. If the Commission were to discontinue the Pilot at its close, what would occur if 
the Site Host does not elect to acquire the electric vehicle (EV) charging ports 

(Ports) at its location? As part of your response, please estimate any associated 
removal costs under this scenario. 

b. During the Pilot, what would occur if a Site Host no longer wished, or for any 
other reason was no longer able to have the Ports installed at its location? As part 

of your response, please estimate any associated removal costs under this 
scenano. 

2. Please refer to Exhibit A, Item lB of the petition, and TECO's response to Staffs First 
Data Request, No. 29. Please explain how the Pilot will: 

a. Ensure grid reliability. 

b. Develop TECO competencies to serve the EV market. 

c. Meet customer needs in identified key markets. 

d. Inform/develop Tampa Electric ' s long-term strategy. 
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3. TECO’s response to Staff’s First Data Request, No. 40, states “Tampa Electric does not 

intend to install more than 200 ports.” However, Exhibit A of the petition, Item 3B, states 
the co-located Level 2 Ports are not included in the Level 2 count of 200. Please clarify 
the total number of Level 2 Ports TECO intends to install. 
 

4. In its response to Staff’s Second Data Request, No. 7, TECO stated it “aspires to have all 
ports deployed by December 31, 2020.” Please explain if this was stated in error. 
 

Please file all responses electronically, via the Commission's website at www.floridapsc.com, by 
selecting the Clerk's Office tab and Electronic Filing Web Form (reference Docket No. 
20200220-EI). If you have any questions, contact Jeff Doehling by email at 
jdoehlin@psc.state.fl.us or by phone at 850-413-6127. 
 

Sincerely, 
/s/Jeff Doehling 
Jeff Doehling 
Engineering Specialist 
 

JD/jp 
cc: Office of Commission Clerk (Docket No. 20200220-EI) 

J. Jeffry Wahlen, jwahlen@ausley.com 
Malcolm N. Means, mmeans@ausley.com 
Paula Brown – Regulatory Affairs, regdept@tecoenergy.com 
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